
 

 

TOWN OF LANARK 

PROCEEDINGS OF THE TOWN PLAN COMMISSION MEETING 

Wednesday, September 2, 2015 

 
Posted:  Town Bulletin Boards at the Town Hall, Badger Cemetery and Clinton/Spring Creek Roads 

Published: No 

The Lanark Town Plan Commission met at the Lanark Town Hall on Wednesday, September 2, 2015 at 7:00 
p.m.  Plan Commission Members Nancy Turyk, Marlene Sannes, Bill McKee, Gene Peterson (7:06 p.m.), and 
Tom McDougall, alternate Ida Frizzell, and Secretary Cheryl Leatherman were present. 

 

BUSINESS 

1. The minutes of the Plan Commission meeting of June 2, 2015 were reviewed.  Motion by B. McKee 
seconded by T. McDougall to approve the minutes with changes as noted and carried 4-0-0. 

 
2. The Commission discussed the request by Wayne & Julie Peterson, 8988 Old Amish Road, to place a 

trailer more than 10 years old on parcel 022-22-1007-05, 40 acres zoned A1, as a second farm residence.  
B. McKee made a motion to table this request until the following items are received by the Town:  1) 
copies of water tests (specifically for nitrates), 2) plans for the foundation, and 3) a bill of sale.  Motion 
was seconded by T. McDougall and carried 4-0-1 (G. Peterson abstained). 

 
3. Motion to adjourn at 7:38 p.m. was made by B. McKee seconded by T. McDougall and carried 5-0-0. 

 

These minutes were recorded at a meeting of the Town of Lanark Plan Commission held on the 2nd day of 
September 2015 and were entered in this record book this _______ day of _________ 2015 by: 

 

   

_______________________________________________ 

Secretary 


